Mr. Roger E. Regnier,
Asst. State Club Leader,
Division of Extension,
Kansas State College, M
Manhattan, Kansas.

Dear Br. Reguler:

Recreation Training Institute, and am happy to advise that the Institute will be held at the University on May 16 to 20, inclusive. Our early registration has been fine and we are planning on having a fine training program.

I appreciate your giving me the names of county agents who might be interested in the institute, and am happy to send them our publicity material.

I hope it will be possible for representatives from your office to attend the meetings.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.